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BRYANT DAILY BULLETIN 

 MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2022 

“A” Day. 

TODAY
Monday

September 26 2022 is a

FULL DAY.  School begins 
promptly at 8:25am.

Dismissal at 3:20pm

Welcome Back to School! 

Bryant Lost and Found is 

located outside the main office. 

Items not claimed will be 

donated on Fridays. 

BRYANT ATTENDANCE LINE 

(313) 827-2901

 If your child will be ABSENT or TARDY for any reason, please call this 

number and leave a message 24hours/7 days. 

Or Report absences/tardies through Parent Connect: 

https://dearbornschools.org/parent-community-portal/ 

OR use the mobile app: Q Parent Connect 

This Week in Bryant Sports: 

Volleyball
Wednesday, September 28, 2022 

Salina @ Bryant
3:45 pm 

Football 
Thursday, September 29, 2022 

Bryant @ Woodworth
4:00 pm 

Volleyball
Friday, September 30, 2022 

Bryant @ Smith
3:45 pm 

https://dearbornschools.org/parent-community-portal/


Banner Contest

We are having a poster contest against bullying. If you would

like to enter, make a drawing based on anti-bullying on the front

of printer paper. Make sure to write your name, advisory

teacher, and your grade on the back of the paper. Also be sure to

color your poster. After you make your drawing, turn it in to

your advisory teacher OR Mrs. Doner’s mailbox. The winning

drawing will be on a flag in the cafeteria. A few others will be

chosen and hung up around the school. If you want some ideas

check-out the cafeteria banners that are hanging in there.The

deadline for the posters is on Wednesday, September

28.

Have Fun!



PINK SHIRT CONTEST

We are having a pink shirt design contest. This is your chance to 
design a shirt that will be worn by many and for you to take a stand 
against bullying. If you are interested in making a drawing that 
shows an anti-bullying design for the front and the back of the shirt 
then get started. Make your drawing on a piece of  computer paper. 
One side for the front and one side for the back. Label the front and 
the back of the paper showing what is going to be the back and 
front. After you make your drawing you may turn it in to Mrs. Doner 
via email (donerl@dearbonschools.org) or you could hand deliver it 
to the school and place it in Mrs. Doner’s mailbox by Wednesday, 
September 28th by 3:20 PM .  The winning person will have Bryant 
Students wearing their personal design on Pink Shirt Day! The 
creator's name will also appear on the shirt as well. The deadline 
for the drawings for the shirts are Wednesday, September 28th.  
Put your name, your advisory teacher's name and your grade on 
the paper you submit.

mailto:donerl@dearbonschools.org
elayann
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This Week in Bryant Sports: 

Football 

Thursday, September 22, 2022 Bryant @ 

Lowrey 

4:00pm 



Another school year brings us to another season for the Bryant Robotics Teams.  Students will meet 

after school Tuesday through Thursday until 5:00pm from September-mid December.  There is also 

at least one Saturday competition from 7:00 am – 8:00 am near the end of November/Early 

December. 

Any student interested in applying for one of the spots on the team, please fill out the application 

below (including students on the team last year).  Spots are limited, so be sure your application is 

complete, honest, and detailed.  Prior experience may not be necessary, but any related skills will 

help. 

https://forms.gle/RnSjJwRELXzpCKUi9 

Applications are due Monday, September 19 at 11:59pm 

Any questions, please contact Mr. Bailey  

baileym@dearbornschools.org 

https://forms.gle/RnSjJwRELXzpCKUi9


 Dearborn Public Schools 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

We are pleased to inform you that Dearborn Public Schools will be 

participating in the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) as part of the 
National School Lunch and School Breakfast Programs for the School Year 

2022-2023. 

The GREAT NEWS is that ALL students enrolled at our school can receive a 

healthy breakfast and lunch at NO CHARGE to your household each day. 

In place of the Free and Reduced-Price Meal Application we still need your 

household to fill out and sign the Household Information Form*. This 
report is critical in determining the amount of money that our school 

receives from a variety of State and Federal supplemental programs like 
Title I A, At-risk (31a), Title II A, E- Rate, etc.   

These supplemental programs have the potential to offer supports and 

services for our students including, but not limited to: 

 Instructional supports (staff, supplies & materials, etc.)

 Non-instructional services (counseling, social work, health services,
etc.)

 Professional Learning for staff
 Parent and Community engagement supplies and activities

 Technology

We are asking that you please complete and submit it as soon as possible to 

ensure that additional funding for our school is available to meet the needs 
of our students. All information on the report submitted is confidential. 

Without your assistance in completing and returning the attached report, our 
school cannot maximize the use of available State and Federal funds.  

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact your child’s school. 

Sincerely,  

Jeff Murphy 

Food Services Director 

*The above-referenced form will be mailed to Bryant families.



 
 

 

 

Athletic Physical Forms for 2022/23 School Year 

 

 

All athletes playing a school sport in the 2022-23 school year will need 
to have a current athletic physical on file before participating. 

The MHSAA physical form can be found here: 
https://www.mhsaa.com/portals/0/documents/health%20safety/physi

cal2page.pdf. 
 

Also, any physical dated on or after 4/15/22 is valid for the 2022-23 
school year. 

PARENTS/GUARDIANS BRYANT NOTIFICATION CENTER 

Please remind your child to check the Student Item Pickup Board located in the hallway between the 
main front doors and the office for items that have been dropped off in the drop box.  A large note 

with the student name will be posted on the board.  They should remove the note and bring it to the 
office to retrieve the item. This includes, but is not limited to: lunch, homework, instruments, keys, 

money, backpacks, donuts, gym clothes, sock, shoes, swim wear, books, etc.  This is to reduce 
interruptions in the classroom. 

The office staff will not interrupt class for forgotten/dropped off items. 

 

https://www.mhsaa.com/portals/0/documents/health%20safety/physical2page.pdf
https://www.mhsaa.com/portals/0/documents/health%20safety/physical2page.pdf


 
 

 



 
 

 

  



 
 

Dearborn Public Schools accept a parent’s assertion that he or she needs 

language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. For free help with 

understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services 

office 827-3005 for translation/interpretation assistance. 

 
Arabic .827- د ؤك ورن مدارس ت رب لى دي ير ع وف ترجمة خدمات ت دون ال شرط أي ب صول. لح لى ل  هذه ع

خدمة فهم المناجيلة ال تمارة هذه ول س رجى الإ صال ي تب الإت ك م طلاب خدمات ب لى ال م ع رق  3005 ال

French Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune 
condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour comprendre le 

contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 
827-3005. 

Spanish Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padre que él o 
ella necesita ayuda con el idioma sin necesidad de corroboración adicional. Para 
obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por 

favor llame a la oficina de Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir 
asistencia de traducción / interpretación. 

Italian Scuole Dearborn accettare l'affermazione di un genitore che lui o lei ha 
bisogno di assistenza lingua senza bisogno di ulteriori conferme. Per aiuto con la 
comprensione del contenuto di questo documento, si prega di chiamare l'ufficio 

Student Services 827-3005 per la traduzione / interpretazione di assistenza. 
Albanian Shkolla DEARBORN pranojnë pohimin e të prindërve që ai ose ajo ka 

nevojë për ndihmë të gjuhës pa kërkuar vërtetim shtesë. Për ndihmë lirë me 
kuptuar përmbajtjen e këtij dokumenti, ju lutemi telefononi zyrën e shërbimeve 

për studentë 827-3005 për përkthim / interpretim ndihmë. 
Romanian Scolile orasului Dearborn accepta orice declaratie parinteasca care 

atesta nevoia copilul de assistenta cu limba engleza fara nici o dovada 
suplimentara. Daca aveti nevoie sa intelegeti acest document da-ti telefon la 

oficiul serviciilor scolare la numarul 827-3005 pentru a primi asistenta cu 
translatia 

sau interpretarea lui. 

Urdu ئر ورن ڈي وں ب کول س يں ا ن م دي ا وال ے دعوی ک ہ ہ ا وه ک ی وه ي ضاف عاون ا ی ت ضرورت ک ی  وت  ہ

ے ير ہ غ ان ب ی امداد زب ضرورت ک ے  و ہ بول ک ے ق رت يں ک ز اس.ہ تاوي س ے د و مواد ک نے ک سمنه ے   ک

ه سات فت   م

يں -827. ے مدد م ئے، ک راه ل ی ب اج رجمہ مدد مہرب ح / ت شري ے ت ئے ک ب ل لم طال ی ع ے خدمات ک  ک

تر و دف ال ک ں ک ري  3005 ک

 




